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Weekend Mass Schedule 
Saturday: 5 p.m. 
Sunday: 8:30 a.m.,10:30 a.m. and      
5:30 p.m. 
 

Daily Mass Schedule  
Monday-Saturday 8 a.m. 
 

Nursery 
Sundays during 8:30 and 10:30 a.m. 
Masses 
 

Confessions 
Saturdays: 8:30 a.m.  
Wednesdays: 5:15 p.m. 
 

Sign Up for Email! 
If you are not receiving our emails, the 
sign up link is on hnoj.org under the 
contact us information. 
 

Anointing / Funeral Emergency  
Please call 763-233-0259 for 
assistance. 
 

Adoration Schedule 
Sign up at hnoj.weadorehim.com 
Monday 8:30 a.m.-9 p.m.  
Tuesday 8:30 a.m.-9 p.m.  
Thursday 8:30 a.m.-9 p.m. 
 

Parish Office Hours 
Monday-Friday 8 a.m.-4 p.m.  

The Lord Is My Shepherd 

By Fr. Mike Reinhardt 
 

One of our most beloved psalms begins with this 
comforting line, “The Lord is my shepherd, I shall not 
want.”  Psalm 23 is a beautiful, personal reflection on 
trust in God, and the words of this psalm speak to so 
many through the centuries because it gives eloquent 
witness to their own trust in God. 
 

Have you ever considered the perspective this psalm 
was written from? Psalm 23 was composed by King 
David. King David was not born a prince in a royal 
family. He was born into a poor rural family, the 
youngest of seven sons. When we first encounter 
David in the Bible, he is out herding sheep. King David 
started out life as a shepherd boy. David was almost certainly a king when he 
started composing psalms; he had many adventures and honors in the years 
since he was a boy herding sheep, and yet his heart is stirred by this humble 
childhood experience. How he is inspired to compose this psalm is a striking 
thing. We hear the words “the Lord is my shepherd” so often that we may not 
think about the obvious implication. He composes the psalm not from his own 
perspective as a shepherd, but from the perspective of the sheep. 
 

I had the privilege of studying with a man who was a shepherd as a boy, who 
kept his family’s sheep and goats. One thing I learned from him about sheep is 
that they learn the sound of their master’s voice. The sheep learn to hear their 
master’s voice - to know it, to trust it and to follow it. In that field where my 
friend kept his sheep there were five or six other herds. There were no dividers, 
no fences at all. What kept each herd together was their master’s voice and the 
attentive ears of each sheep. 
 

One of the beautiful dimensions of this image of the Lord as our shepherd as 
we as his sheep is the ever-present nature of the relationship. The shepherd 
spends his days and nights with his sheep. He is with them in the field; he is 
close to them at night, making sure that the sheep gate is secured, and that the 
sheep are safe from wolves and thieves. The shepherd is with his sheep, 
guarding them, watching them and guiding them. 
 

All this is evoked just by the first verse of Psalm 23. The faithful, comforting 
presence of the Shepherd. The sheep that knows his shepherds voice, trusts it 
and follows it. Jesus famously says of himself, “I am the good shepherd.” Are 
we His good sheep? Do we know his voice? Do we spend time with Him, 
listening to His voice, trusting in Him and following His lead? He is calling each 
of us by name.  
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 Parish News 
 

Exciting Renovations 
 

We're transforming the Fireside 
Meeting Room into two new inviting 
rooms. This upgrade may 
temporarily affect access to 
Emmaus A, but don't worry, we're 
making it even better! 
 

For any scheduled Fireside Room 
meetings, please check the main 
calendar for temporary room 
relocations as we make these 
changes. 
 

We anticipate the work to be finished before Christmas. We 
appreciate your patience as we enhance our meeting spaces 
with this cost-effective solution! 
 

Stay tuned for the exciting transformation!   

‘Special Needs Faith Sharing 
 

Special needs monthly faith 
sharing sessions take place 
September – May on the third 
Sunday of each month from  
9:30-10:20 a.m. in Emmaus A. 
Sessions consist of prayer, 
discussion, scripture and an 
activity related to the lesson or 
the season. There is no cost to 
participate. Our next meeting is Sunday, Nov. 19. 
 

Special Needs Faith Sharing is open to individuals of all ages 
and abilities. Lessons will be differentiated and adapted to 
individual unique needs. To register a participant, email Tom 
Silver at silvertom1948@yahoo.com or call the church office.  
 

More information is available at www.hnoj.org/special-needs-
ministry or contact Deacon Dennis at the church office.  

Christmas Giving at HNOJ 
 

Christmas Giving at HNOJ is going on now through Nov. 
15. We are collecting items for Operation Christmas 
Child, Santa’s Toy Box and Ascension School in the 
Gathering Space. For more information on each of these 
organizations, please visit hnoj.org/christmasgiving. 
 

Operation Christmas Child provides a way for churches to 
gather and prepare shoeboxes lovingly filled with small 
tokens that let needy children around the world know that 
we have love and care for them. This project is a 
wonderful way for us at Holy Name of Jesus to Be the 
Hands of Christ for a child who has never before received 
a gift.  
 

This year our Operation Christmas Child party takes 
place on Wednesday, Nov. 15, from 5-7 p.m. The packing 
and wrapping of shoeboxes will take place in the gym. A 
dinner will be served in the Good Samaritan Center from 
5:15-6:45 p.m. thanks to our fabulous Wednesday Fine 
Dining Crew! Free-will donations for the meal are 
accepted and appreciated.    
 

During our Season of Giving Collection here at Holy 
Name of Jesus, the following items would be wonderful 
additions to the supplies we will use to pack shoeboxes at 
our Operation Christmas Child Party and also to donate 
to Santa’s Toy Box and Ascension School:   
· Basic school supplies (that will fit in a shoebox)  
· Bar soap  
· Washcloths  
· Toothbrushes  
· Combs and hairbrushes  
· Small toys or games (no toy weapons)  
· Small stuffed animals  
· Picture books  
· Tape  
· Hats, mittens and gloves                                                        
· Crafts, playing cards, board games  
· Balls, Frisbees, sidewalk chalk, outdoor games  
· Handheld electric games 
· Action figures, dolls (of color, please)  
· Books (preferably books with characters of color)  
· Grade-specific flash cards  
· Any type of toys/games for children 
 

PLEASE NOTE: We are no longer able to accept 
toothpaste or candy due to difficulties with customs when 
shipping the shoe boxes for Operation Christmas Child.  
 

You can sponsor a shoebox by writing a check to 
Samaritan’s Purse for $10 OR by paying online at https://
sampur.se/2WUlWEk and print out your shipping 
confirmation. (Each box we 
send must be accompanied by 
a check or printed shipping 
confirmation for shipping).   
 

Every item we gather will give 
great joy to a child half a world 
away! 
 
*Please note the shopping rate 
is $10 per box this year. 

Help Needed For Passion Play 2024 
 

We are looking for an Assistant 
Director to help with the Passion 
Play this year, with the plan to 
have this person take over as 
Director starting in fall of 2024. 
 

Our ideal candidate will be a 
strong, faith-filled leader with a 
love for the Gospels and love for 
our Confirmation students. 
Previous directing or leading 
experience is a plus, but not 
required. 
 

Responsibilities include: 
·         Working with the Director through the transition period 
·         Leading auditions and callbacks (October/November) 
·         Working with high school student directors 
·         Leading rehearsals (January-March) 
·         Managing stage crew (February/March) 
·         Editing the Passion Play script (when needed) 
 

If you would like to hear more about this opportunity, please 
reach out to Elliut: efonseca@hnoj.org. 
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 Parish News 

 

 
Scripture of the Week 

November in Minnesota 
reminds us that we are 
getting to a point late in 
the year.  Blustery, wet 
days are the norm and 
snow is not uncommon. 
The bright colors of 
autumn so prevalent just 
a few weeks back begin 
to give into the 
bleakness that marks 
winter’s arrival. But as 
late as we are in the 
calendar year, we are 
even later in the Church’s Calendar year, as Advent is 
just three weeks away. 
 

Today’s readings remind us to keep on watch for a new 
arrival. Our First Reading tells us Wisdom is about to 
arrive and so to keep watch. The Psalm and Second 
Reading each encourage us to keep watch for the Lord. 
Our Gospel talks about keeping watch for the 
bridegroom who in the story represents Jesus Himself. 
As the world prepares for the long sleep of winter, we 
must keep awake for the arrival of the King and prepare 
ourselves for His return. 
 

Weekly reflections by parishioner Jon Hickman. 

 
“Since the bridegroom was long 

delayed, they all became 
drowsy and fell asleep.”  

(Matthew 25:5)  

New Member Welcome Reception 
 

If you’re new to Holy Name 
of Jesus in the last several 
months and are looking to…  
• Connect with other new 

members 
• Learn more about children/youth formation 
• Learn more about adult formation/small groups 
 

Join us for our new member reception on Tuesday, Dec. 5, 
from 6-7 p.m. in the Emmaus Rooms! Childcare will be 
provided as well as heavy appetizers. Please RSVP by 
Tuesday, Nov. 28. The sign-up page can be found under the 
“I Am New” link on the website.  

HNOJ School Open House, This Sunday 
 

Come and check out our school open house this Sunday, 
Nov. 12, from 9:30 a.m.–1 p.m. Families will have the 
opportunity to tour the school, meet some teachers and 
learn about our preschool – 6th grade programs for the 2024-
25 school year.  

National Eucharistic Congress— - Join the Group from HNOJ 
 

Through the generosity of one of Holy Name of Jesus’s benefactors, efforts 
are underway to assemble a delegation to the 2024 National Eucharistic 
Congress in Indianapolis July 17—21! 
 

Cost is $100 which includes the following: 
• Transportation 
• Lodging in a historic mansion near the heart of downtown Indianapolis 
• Eucharistic Congress ticket, which includes access to the nation’s top 

Catholic speakers like Bishop Barron, Fr. Mike Schmitz, Sr. Miriam 
James, Dr. Mary Healy, Bishop Cozzens, etc. 

• Dinner at one of Indianapolis’ top restaurants 
 

More information about the conference: https://www.eucharisticcongress.org/ 
 

The delegates will play an integral role in the visioning and implementation of 
our Eucharistic Revival at Holy Name of Jesus which is set to take place in 
the Fall of 2024! Serious applicants only, hard deadline for applications is 
Dec. 10 at midnight. Apply online at hnoj.org/EucharisticCongress. 

KC Auxiliary Bake Sale and KC’'s Pancake 
Breakfast this Weekend 

 

We hope you’re hungry this weekend! Stop by the KC 
Auxiliary bake sale tables after all the Masses this weekend 
to stock up on treats for Thanksgiving. Money raised will 
benefit IOCP food shelf. 
 

And please join us in the Good Samaritan Center for a 
delicious pancake breakfast served up by the Knights of 
Columbus. Cost for the breakfast is a free-will donation to 
benefit the HNOJ kitchen fund. 
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 In Our Parish and Our Community 

Career Transitions Group, 
Nov. 16 
 

Most of us have been unemployed, in 
between jobs or interested in career 
development opportunities at some 
point in our lives.  
 

The Holy Name of Jesus Career 
Transition Group meets people 
where they are at—every third 
Thursday of the month from 7:30-
8:30 a.m. We provide a variety of tools, resources and 
support to help people navigate through whatever stage 
they’re currently in. More information can be found at 
www.hnoj.org/career-transition-group.  

Calling all Registered Eucharistic Ministers of 
Holy Communion 
 

Please attend a re-commissioning session on Sunday,  
Nov. 26, or Sunday, Dec. 3, taking place between the  
8:30 a.m. and 10:30 a.m. Masses. The brief refresher 
session will begin at 9:45 a.m. in the Emmaus Rooms, and 
will conclude with a recommissioning in the Church with Fr. 
Mike. The Archdiocese asks that all Eucharistic Ministers be 
commissioned, with renewal every three years. Please 
contact Grace Johnson in the church office with any 
questions, at gjohnson@hnoj.org. 

Stewardship: Called to Belong 
 

Thank you to everyone who has 
already turned in their 
stewardship Commitment Form! 
Thank you for sharing your gifts! 
 

We are encouraging 100% 
participation. If you haven’t 
turned yours in yet, you may 
bring it to Mass or mail it in to the 
church office. Or you may go 
online to hnoj.org/
stewardship2023 to fill out an online form. If you would like 
to set up a weekly or monthly recurring donation through our 
online giving platform, you can find information at hnoj.org/
give.  

Donuts with Santa and Mrs. Claus, 
Dec. 16 
 

Please save the date for Donuts with Santa and 
Mrs. Claus on Saturday, Dec. 16. Registration 
for this free event will be open mid-November at 
hnoj.org/school. This event is open to the parish 
and sponsored by HNOJ School.  
 

Participants will receive a goodie bag. We’ll have a book fair 
sale (with stocking stuffers and Nativity stories). And we’ll 
be collecting Toys for Tots donations! 

NPH Christmas Open House, Nov. 26 
 

Parishioners Pat and Anne Laughlin are hosting a 
Christmas shopping fundraiser at their home in Hamel. All 
proceeds from the fundraiser will go to Nuestros Pequeños 
Hermanos (NPH). Feel free to stop by the open house on 
Sunday, Nov. 26, from 2-6 p.m., and shop for holiday gifts 
(such as art, jewelry and other giftable items), mingle, enjoy 
refreshments and listen to festive Christmas music.  
 

For more information about the open house, please contact 
Ann Benson at abenson@hnoj.org.  

Catholic Campaign for Human Development 
 

Next weekend, Nov. 18-19, our parish 
will be taking a collection for the 
Catholic Campaign for Human 
Development (CCHD). Founded in 
1970 by the U.S. Conference of 
Catholic Bishops, CCHD is an anti-
poverty program supporting 
community and economic 
development groups. More than 37 
million people in the U.S. suffer in 
poverty. CCHD empowers programs 
and organizations that address the 
causes of poverty to bring positive 
change in their communities.  
 

Please support “Working on the Margins” and help improve 
the lives of struggling individuals. If you would like more 
information about the collection and the people it supports, 
visit www.usccb.org/cchd. Envelopes are provided in your 
packets, or you can give online through our online platform 
found at hnoj.org/give. 

Anniversary of HNOJ’'s Dedication, Nov. 22 
 

Nov. 22 is the anniversary of the dedication of the sanctuary 
and altar of Holy Name of Jesus Catholic Church. These 
were dedicated (blessed) on Nov. 22, 1987. As a community 
it is good to be mindful of the blessings we have been given, 
and so to be mindful of those milestones in our lives where 
we can give thanks in a particular way. On this local feast 
which we can celebrate at Holy Name of Jesus, we can 
express gratitude for our church and the capacity it gives us 
to come together before God as a worshipping community. 
Please join us for a special Mass celebrating the dedication 
at 8 a.m. on Wednesday, Nov.22. We also invite you to pray 
this prayer below in gratitude for our Church. 
 

Heavenly Father, 
We thank you for your generous provision for us. We give 
thanks for the nourishment we have received of Word and 
Sacrament at your holy altar. As we mark this anniversary of 
the dedication of our sanctuary, we are grateful for all who 
have blessed this community through their prayers, 
generosity and service. May we continue to be a light that 
cannot be hidden so that others will know of your great love. 
May we continue to grow as a community of disciples united 
in Christ Jesus. We ask this through the powerful and Holy 
Name of Jesus. Amen.  
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Parish Staff Email Addresses 
 Contact Us 

Parish Staff 
Parochial Administrator 
 Fr. Tim Wratkowski ........................................ 763-745-3491 

Associate Pastor 
 Fr. Mike Reinhardt ......................................... 763-745-3495 
Deacon  
 Rev. Mr. Dennis Hanson................................ 763-233-0242 
Parish Administrator 
 Janna Webskowski ........................................ 763-745-3480  
Accountant/HR Specialist/Contributions 
 Gabby Lehner ................................................ 763-233-0241  
Director of Music 
 Dr. Richard Owen .......................................... 763-745-3490  
Coordinator of Children’s Faith Formation (3 Yrs.-Gr. 5) 
 Annie LaPlante .............................................. 763-745-3483 
Middle School Youth Minister (Gr. 6-8) 
 Elliut Fonseca ................................................ 763-746-8195 
Senior High Youth Minister (Gr. 9-12) 
 Eve Anders .................................................... 763-233-0251 
Director of Mission and Faith Formation 
 Chris Kostelc ................................................. 763-745-3489 
Coordinator of Mission 
 Tim Lyngdal ................................................... 763-746-8190  
Bulletin/Website 
 Sarah Reid ..................................................... 763-746-8194 
Baptism Scheduling/Safe Environment Coordinator  
 Jennifer Wendt. ….…………………………………………………….763-745-3492 
Clergy and Liturgy Assistant 
 Grace Johnson..….…………………………………………………….763-745-3486 
 

Room Scheduling 
 Jennifer Wendt. ….…………………………………………………….763-745-3492 
Cemetery/Sexton 
 Bob Weinzierl, Jr. .......................................... 612-720-9206

As a parish community we hold each other in prayer and  
commit to praying for those in need.  To share your prayer 
requests confidentially or to join the Prayer Line 

Call to have a Mass offered for the intention of a deceased 
loved one 

 
 

School Staff 
Principal  
   Martha Laurent………………………….…. ...................... 763-473-3675 
Administrative Assistant  
   Carla Durand……………….……… ................... 763-473-3675 vm150 
 

Email Addresses 
Initial of first name followed by last name and @hnoj.org   
(example dhanson@hnoj.org) 
Exceptions:  Fr. Tim Wratkowski: frtim.wratkowski@hnoj.org  
                   Fr. Mike Reinhardt: frmike.reinhardt@hnoj.org  
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DON STODOLA 
WELL DRILLING CO., INC.

SINCE 1945

3841 North Main St., St. Bonifacius
WELL AND PUMP SERVICE • WELL ABANDONMENT

Off: (952) 938-2111 or (952) 446-WELL

DB Raskob Construction LLC  
dbraskob.com

MN License #BC003481

  (763) 479-1393
  Complete Residential Building & Remodeling

 “Ditter Family”
One of the Original Members of

Holy Name Church

763-478-9558  
ditterinc.com

763-420-6834
www.kottemannortho.com

Eric Zehnder - Parishioner
Not just any home... Your home.

(651) 303-5747
www.zehnderhomes.com

Celebrate the Memories 
with Medina Entertainment Center

- Private Event Spaces 
- Award Winning Menus 

- Effortless Planning 
763-478-6661 

medinaentertainment.com

Pete Carlson, Parishioner

The Fine
Art of
Creating 
Exceptional Exteriors.

Roofing
Siding
Windows
Gutters
Decks

Allstar Construction

�����������������������

For your complimentary consultation, connect with us:         
www.allstartoday.com    Call  952.295.0360

License: BC #751852

Made possible by Hennepin County

hope in
connection.

Minnesota

CatholicMatch.com/MN
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    CALL FOR A NO-OBLIGATION FREE QUOTE.

Jeffrey Mayhew Agency, Inc.

3390 Annapolis Ln N Ste C • Plymouth, MN 55447 
(763) 551-1074 • jmayhew@amfam.com

American Family Mutual Insurance Company, S.I.
American Family Insurance Company,
6000 American Parkway, Madison WI 53783
006441 -Rev. 11/15 ©2015 - 9248106

Family Owned & 
Operated Since 1964

Wayzata 952-473-5577

www.davidleefuneralhome.com

Compassionately Serving You

David Lee Funeral Home
& Cremation Services

37th Ave. No. & Vicksburg Ln. 

Plymouth

763-553-1411
www.gearty-delmore.com

A Full Service Law Firm Serving 
Business, Family and Government

Francis J. Rondoni 
Attorney at Law

612-339-7300

Lee Ann M.  
Herbert, DDS

BSM Grad and  
Parishioner

1525 County Road 101 N, Plymouth
763-475-2820  |  parkdental.com

www.minnesotaexteriors.com
Siding - Windows - Roofing - Storm Damage Restoration

TRUSTED SINCE 1947

Call for Your FREE Estimate! 763-316-4267
MN Lic# BC002877

Offering a continuum of care: 
Senior Apartments, 

Assisted Living, 
Memory Care, Care Suites  

Short Term Stay 
 

www.TheGlennHopkins.com 

952-522-3759
www.TheGlennMinnetonka.com 

952-522-3592

Decorative Rock • Wood & Rubber Mulch 
Topsoil • Driveway Aggregate • Landscape Supplies

Rogers, MN • (763) 428-2393  
www.HassanSand.com

►►Service  ►►Remodeling  ►►Drain Cleaning  ►►New Construction 
Price Options to Choose From 
29 Years of  Service | Practicing Catholic

TyPlumbing
612-799-9630

                   ALTERATIONS & EMBROIDERY
5706 W. 36th St. • St Louis Park, MN  55416	

952-933-6585
SHARON TERRY-PARISHIONER

Lu Ann Vanrisseghem
Independent Beauty Consultant

Call for Free Facial
or Career Opportunity

612-803-9233 • luannmarievan@gmail.com

345 North Brown Road • Long Lake, MN 55356 

952-473-2527

Rex Greenwald, President 

(763) 316-6409
www.TerexRoofing.com

HOME LAUNDRY AND DRY CLEANERS
“Family owned & operated since 1955”

(952) 473-9511 

www.wayzatahomelaundry.com
820 East Wayzata Boulevard • Wayzata, MN 55391

Mon-Fri:  
7am-6pm

Sat: 
9am-4pm

Voted #1 
Dry Cleaning 

Service

WHA

William M. Hansen 
Attorney at Law • Parishioner

ESTATE PLANNING & ELDER LAW
William M. Hansen 
Associates, PLLC

www.whansen.com  763-398-5800

$5 OFF $25 or more
           order of     PICK UP ONLY.

                                 212 Clydsdale Trail, Hamel

                       (763) 478-3121
Premium Pizza 
from our home 

to yours

Rainbow International®  
of Twin Cities North - 

Water, Fire, Smoke,  
Mold Restoration 

24/7 Service  Call (763) 755-6881

Kitchen Remodeling, 

Bathroom Remodeling,  

Lower Level Finishing,  

Cabinet Installation, 

Minneapolis & Surrounding Cities 

(763) 862-3318

LET’S GROW YOUR BUSINESS 
Place Your Ad Here  

and Support Our Parish!
 

CONTACT ME Gina Shaughnessy
 

gshaughnessy@4LPi.com 
(800) 950-9952 x2487

The song of a joyful life

REFRESH * ENGAGE * THRIVE 
Pet Friendly • Nature Views  

Onsite Activities & Offsite Excursions 
Shopping Shuttle

Call Susan to Schedule a Tour Today!  (763) 762-5413
Independent Living | Assisted Living | Memory Care

johnpowell@edinarealty.com

612.816.0441

 
IF YOU LIVE ALONE

MDMedAlert!™
$1995

/mo.

As Low As

4 Ambulance/Police  
4 Family/Friends 
4 GPS & Fall Alert md-medalert.com800.808.9294

CALL NOW!

Your full-service water well contractor
763-479-2272 | Maple Plain

REMODELING
& EXTERIORS
• Residential Construction Services
• Roofing:
       Wood, Asphalt, Steel
       & Composite
• Siding
• Gutters
• Decorative Metal Roofs
• EPDM Roofing
• Multi-Manufacturer Certified

Sales or Service Direct:
(612) 270-4993

Office:
(763) 444-1373

Locally Owned  |  MN LIC. BC639167

www.AllSeasonRemodel.com

10/50
Warranty

 FREE
Storm

Inspection

WE BUY UNWANTED WE BUY UNWANTED 
CARS, JUNKERS & CARS, JUNKERS & 

REPAIRABLESREPAIRABLES
WE COME TO YOU!

Call or Text Matt 

(612) 850-3535

NAPA OF CORCORAN
19905 75th Ave.N. Corcoran MN.55340

Phone 763-420-2321
Mon. - Fri. 7am - 7pm�Sat. 8am - 5pm


